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Higher Ground, the newsletter of AA District 10 HMB Area 48, is published monthly, if we get to it. Please provide comments or 

submissions to: yochum@frontiernet.net. 

 

 
HIGHER GROUND 

DISTRICT NEWS 
Meeting Changes  

With the closing of The Net in Plattsburgh,  a number of AA groups had to find new homes. Attached is a list of the new 

meeting locations for these groups. In some instances the time may also have changed so check the list carefully. The list 

also provides details on new groups on Tuesday at  Club 12, Wednesday in Lyon Mountain and Friday in Tupper Lake. We 

also believe that a new Big Book meeting has started at 3PM on Sunday at AMC in Saranac Lake.  

 

District Service Openings 
 

There are currently openings at the District level for Secretary, and for the following chairpersons: Corrections, Treatment 

and Archives. If you have an interest in any position or want additional information contact your GSR or attend one of the 

upcoming District meetings.  

 

 
 

 

Old-Timer’s Anniversaries 

 
Olan G. will celebrate 40 years of sobriety on 

Thurs., Dec. 27 in Ausable Forks. 

 

Let us know where and when a member of 

your home group will be celebrating 30 or 

more years in the fellowship.  

 

 

 

This Month in AA History 
 

Dec.  12, 1934  Bill has Spiritual Experience at Towns  

   Hospital. 

Dec.         1938  Using Oxford Group principals, Bill 

closes the    loopholes and changes the 6 steps to 

12. 

Dec.  19, 1939  Los Angeles holds its first AA meeting. 

Dec.        1940  1
st
 AA Group formed in St. Louis. 

Dec.  11, 1941  1
st
 AA Group formed in Dallas.  

 


